
Agenda  
 

Notice of Dietary Supplements Public Meeting 
Pre-Market Notification Program for New Dietary Ingredients 

 
FDA, Center for Food Safety and Applied Nutrition, 

Harvey W. Wiley Building, 5100 Paint Branch Pkwy., College Park, MD 20740 
 

November 15, 2004 
 

9:00 am Welcome - Barbara Schneeman, Ph.D., Director, Office of Nutritional Products, 
Labeling and Dietary Supplements 

 Opening Remarks - Michael Landa, Deputy Director of Regulatory Affairs, Center 
for Food Safety and Applied Nutrition 

 Meeting Introduction - Susan Walker, M.D., Director, Division of Dietary 
Supplement Programs 

 Moderator - Vasilios Frankos, Ph.D., Special Assistant to Division Director, 
Division of Dietary Supplement Programs 

 Facilitator - Kelly Randolph, D.V.M, M.P.H, Consumer Safety Officer, Division 
of Dietary Supplement Programs 

9:30 am Speaker Group 1 

Michael McGuffin, President, American Herbal Products Association 

Annette Dickinson, Ph.D., President, Council for Responsible Nutrition  

David Seckman, Executive Director and CEO, National Nutritional Foods 
Association 

10:30 am Break 

10:45 am Speaker Group 2 

George A. Burdock, Ph.D., President, Burdock Group 

A. Wes Siegner, Jr. Director, Hyman, Phelps & McNamara, P.C. 

Alan Feldstein, Counsel and Richard Collins, Principal; Collins, McDonald & 
Gann, P.C. 

11:45 am Break 

12:00 pm Speaker Group 3 
John L. Zenk, M.D., Chief Medical Officer, Humanetics Corporation 

 Paul Bolar, Vice President of Regulatory and Legal Affairs, Pharmavite 

 Willi Hunziker, D.V.M, M.B.A, CEO, Hunziker Consulting 

1:00 pm Closing Remarks – Vasilios Frankos, Ph.D.  


